Electronic Visa Update System (EVUS) Service

Starting Nov. 29 last year, all Chinese nationals holding 10-year B1/B2, B1, or B2 visitor visas have been required to enroll online in the new Electronic Visa Update System (EVUS) to enter the US. Those who don’t update their information will be refused entry to the US even if they hold a valid visa. 


For more information, please visit the US government website at www.cbp.gov/EVUS.
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